
 

 

Bulletin Announcements 
 
Primary Election Tuesday, August 5: Vote and Make Your Voice Heard   
(For use Saturday, August 2 and Sunday, August 3) 
On Tuesday, August 5, Michigan will conduct primary elections to determine the major candidates that 
will square off in November. It is critical that you participate in the election process and consider 
candidate positions on a broad range of issues important to the Catholic Church. To look at what 
candidates and issues will be on your ballot, visit www.michigan.gov/vote/.  
 
Follow MCC on Social Media for Election Information  
(For use throughout month of August and September) 
Do you or your family members and friends use social media?  If so, consider following the Michigan 
Catholic Conference on Twitter (www.twitter.com/MICatholicConf) and liking the Conference on 
Facebook (www.facebook.com/MichiganCatholicConference). Updates and information will be 
provided throughout this election season, and information related to legislative matters is posted each 
day. Michigan Catholic Conference is the official public policy voice of the Catholic Church in this state 
and is led by the state’s seven (arch) bishops. Connect with the MCC on Twitter and Facebook today!  
 


